
From: Joel Grothe 

Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2013 9:12 PM 
To: Lutman Jennifer 

Subject: SB 838 & SB 401 

 

Jennifer 

I would just like to say that I strongly oppose SB 838 & SB 401,  the way that these bills 

have been presented and abused is a “BLATINT MISUSE” of the wild and scenic Act. I 

would like to see these bills not move forward. 

 

 

Joel Grothe 

27025 Trask River rd 

Tillamook Or 

97141 

(503)815-8292 

 

Please enter into records. 

 


